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Traffic Advisory for Christiansted Jump Up 

 

St. Croix, USVI – The Virgin Island Police Department would like to inform the public on 

the parking restrictions for the Christiansted Jump Up on Friday, May 5, 2023. NO 

PARKING is permitted on King Street from the Florence Williams Library to the 

Christiansted Fort. Absolutely, NO PARKING on Queen Cross Street from the Corner of 

Riddims down to Caravelle Casino. NO PARKING on Company Street from Church Street to 

Queen Cross Street and NO TRAFFIC will be allowed onto King Street from Hospital Street. 

Traffic from Hospital Street will be rerouted onto to Queen Street. 

  

NO PARKING signs will be posted 48 hours in advance. All parking restrictions will be 

enforced from 4:00 p.m. until 12:00 a.m. 

 

- END - 

  
 
 


